Important Notice for BellSouth Business Customers

Our records indicate that you subscribe to a BellSouth inside wiring maintenance plan, which covers most expenses you might otherwise incur for inside wiring repairs. This message is provided to let you know that the monthly rates for these plans are scheduled to increase, beginning with bills dated on or after March 2, 2007. Increases for these plans are as follows:

The monthly rate for the BellSouth® Inside Wire Maintenance Plan and the BellSouth® Inside Wire Maintenance Service Plan for business lines will increase from $5.50 to $6.95. 

The BellSouth® Complete Choice® for Business Maintenance Package will increase by $0.95 per month.

If you have questions regarding these price changes, please contact your BellSouth representative. Thank you for choosing BellSouth.  
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